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Potential UPS Strike and shipping disruption [1]

July 19, 2023 by Staff [2]

The PSC wants to inform our campus customers of a potential UPS strike. The deadline for a 
contract to be agreed upon is Monday, July 31, 2023, at midnight. If an agreement cannot be 
reached by that date, UPS union workers have indicated that they will strike.

In anticipation, the PSC is recommending that orders for goods are placed as soon as 
reasonably possible. Customers could see slower delivery of goods and higher prices on 
shipping. We recommended that if a department is ordering goods that they are actively 
communicating with the supplier about what shipping carrier will be utilized.
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